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Oregon should pass SB210 to ensure that in-person voting becomes the standard 

method for conducting elections, which is crucial for maintaining the integrity and 

accessibility of the electoral process for all voters. However, this bill should have an 

amendment for option for vote-by-mail only for military and overseas voters with a 

high accountability process to ensure they are legitimate.  I encourage the Oregon 

Senate to pass this bill with an amendment that military and overseas voters can vote 

by mail.   


